EC394 - Application & Entry for 2010 European Championships

16th December 2009

At the European Annual General Meeting held in Linz, Austria over the weekend of 28 & 29 November, it was agreed that changes should be made to the entry process for all future European Championships.  All application and entry fees for European events will now be in Euros.

Due to delays outside of our control to set-up the payment system to accept Euros, the opening of applications for entry for all 2010 European Championships will be delayed until 5th January 2010. Can all Districts ensure sailors are aware that it will be important for them to be ready to make their applications to European Championship early in the new year.

The Notices of Race for all 2010 European Championships have now been published on our website, along with place allocation information and details about venues, travel and accommodation:

http://events.laserinternational.org/en/events/list/104z2

If you have any questions, or require any further information, please contact the European office by emailing office@laserinternational.org or telephoning +44 1326 315064.

Kind regards, 

-- 

International Laser Class Association
